
 

 

 

                                                                       VISTA REPORT 

                                                                          April 2024 

 

Kim Biddle and I are in the final stage of reporting the hours for VISTA. We have a total of 229 members 
who have submitted hours for the period from March 2023-February 2024. The final total will be 
announced at Leadership in August.   

 

Kathy Andras 

Kim Biddle 


